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School Fair News  
I wish to thank the hard working parents who organized last Fridayõs school fair. It was a great 
success and the movie that followed was highly popular with many families taking the  
opportunity to relax after the fair and enjoy the outside cinema.  
At this point in time it appears the fair has raised close to $5000. Super job well done!  
 

School Council  
The Marong Primary School council will meet on Thursday, November 8th at 7pm here at the 
school.  
 

Mayoral Welcome  
On Monday morning the Mayor of Bendigo  
officially welcomed our visiting Chinese  
students and their teachers to Bendigo. Each 
student was presented with a poppet head 
badge and following the official ceremony a  
picnic was held on the lawns outside town hall. 
Iõm sure the students enjoyed this event.  
 

Grade Two Camp  
Parents of students in grade two are advised 
that permission forms will be available once 
payment for the camp is completed.  
 

Swimming   
Please ensure payment and permission forms 
are returned by the 14th November.  
 
Student Toilets  
The School Council President, Brett Peters and I met on Monday to discuss the urgent need to 
address issues related to the students toilet facilities. As a consequence, some immediate  
repairs have been arranged to replace the toilet seats where required. In addition, I will be  
meeting with our cleaner to discuss the current cleaning schedule, with a view to improving 

both the time allocated to cleaning the toilets and the quality of cleaning.  
Under the proposed facilities upgrade plan there is a proposal to revamp the toilets but given 
there is no time frame around funding we have decided to proceed with urgent works ƚ  
 

2019 Foundation (Prep)  Enrolments Due!  

If any parent has a child who will commence school here at Marong, in 2019 for the first time it 

is important that enrolment forms be completed. These forms can be accessed from our office.  

Items brought to school.  
A reminder to all students who bring private items to school they do so at their own risk.  

 

 

November  
9th     Mobile and Computer recycling day  
9th -    P-2 Library borrowing  

23rd - P-2 Library borrowing  

 
December  
7th - All library books to be returned.  

 

Diary Dates  2018  
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Mobile Phone/Computer Recycling program.  
An opportunity will be provided to members of our school community to recycle unwanted com-
puter and phone devices. On Friday, November 9 th you  are invited  to bring all unwanted mobile 
phones, cords, computers and printers to school. Bins will be made available on this day to  
collect these items. Collection time is 11am so devices can be dropped of at the start of the 
school day.  
 
Puberty Education Program  
Denise Watson our school nurse will be offering a Puberty Education program for students in 
Grades 5/6 on the following dates : November 27 th  and 28 th .  
Denise will also conduct sessions specifically for girls.  
There will be a session for girls in Grades 5/6 and a session just for Grade 4 girls.  The programs 
are fully approved by the Department of Education and a teacher from our school is present dur-
ing the sessions. Whilst this is an approved educational program students are required to have a 
signed permission form.  These forms will be  circulated closer to the date.  
If parents have any questions about the program please contact Mr. Jeffrey.  
 
Russell Jeffrey  

Principal  
 

OSHC News  
The OSHC annex has been a spooky place this past week. We have all 
engaged in many Halloween activities including mummy competitions, 
crafts, paintings, play dough, stories and of course our Halloween party 
on Tuesday afternoon. We had mouldy pop corn (coloured pop corn), 
severed fingers (hot dogs) eye ball slime (jelly with eye ball lollies) and a 
vampire inspired punch (red coloured juice to resemble blood) just to 
name a few!  
Some other highlights were the school fair and joining in on the walk to 
school program with the other students. We have had a fantastic week 
and I look forward to see what next week brings!  
Chelsie  

 

Book Club  
Please find attached to todayõs newsletter our latest Book Club issue.  Could 
all orders please be returned to the office by the15th November.  
Thank you  
 
 
 
Remembrance Day  
We have poppies and other items for sale at the office varying in price for the 
Poppy Appeal.  



 

 

The ôYou Can Do Itõ Program 
This program has 5 Foundations for Success:  Persistence, Resilience, Organisation, Confidence and 

Getting Along . Each week we acknowledge individuals who have demonstrated one or more of these 

qualities.  
Nominees will receive a Student of the Week Award at Mondayõs assembly. 

 

Students of the Week  

Grade Prep/One B - Kobei B  

For showing great ôResilienceõ and ôPersistenceõ over the last few weeks. Even though he has 
missed a bit of school Kobei has listened and worked hard to get all his work done. Super work 
Kobei!  

 
Grade Prep/One  T ð  Seth H  
Seth has shown lots of ôConfidenceõ during reading this week.  He has been working very hard to 
improve his fluency and his hard work is paying off.  Well done Seth!  
 
Grade Prep/One J ð Finn N  

Finn shows ôConfidenceõ in everything he does.  He is always helpful to his peers and his 
teachers. Well done Finn!  
 
Grade Two O  ðAxel K  
For demonstrating ôConfidenceõ in all areas of his learning and arriving every day with a great 
attitude towards improving his knowledge.  
 
Grade Three/Four S  Jack L -M  
Jack has demonstrated great ôPersistenceõ and ôResilienceõ during a big week of testing. He has 
remained focused and determined throughout all assessments of writing and numeracy and his 
hard work is certainly paying off. Well done Jack!  
 
Grade Three/Four R ðBella O  

For demonstrating ôOrganisationõ and ôGetting Alongõ skills consistently each week. Bella shows 
great ôOrganisationõ in classroom activities and always works to the best of her ability. Notably 
this week, Bella has shown great encouragement to others during our Physical Education 
lessons, cheering on others during cricket activities which was fantastic to see. Great work 
Bella!  

 
Grade Five/Six W - Lily H  

For showing the ôFive Foundations of Successõ. Lily has worked hard in class this week and has 
increased the standard of work she is completing in the classroom.   

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  

  

Building a Healthier Community  
# Make it Local  

UFS Pharmacies Maiden Gully  

contribute to local community groups and 
organisations and are dedicated to their 
customers, offering health advice , conven-
ient services such as webster packs , free 

delivery* and  
vaccinations , all with a friendly smile.  
òOur Webster Pak service makes it easy 
for you. Let us take the worry out of how 
you take your medication. We are here to 
help.ó  
- Megan Kowalski, Retail Coordinator UFS 
Pharmacies, Maiden Gully  

*Conditions apply  

UFS Pharmacies Maiden Gully Shop 2, 741 
Calder Highway | 5449 7149 |  

bendigoufs.com.au  

 

Basketball  
General Panthers are at 6.00 on court 10  
General Giants 4.20 on court 2  
Please arrive early for warm -up and to organise scorers and 
game fees.  

INGLEWOOD ALIVE FESTIVAL  

Sunday 4th November - From 9:30am  

Inglewood Cars & Bikes Inc. Show & Shine  

Wimmera Axemen's Championships  

Town Garage Sales  

Food Vans  

Live Music  
Free Children's Activities  

- Art Show at the Inglewood Town Hall  

- Selective Quality Market Stalls  

Local Community Group Performances  
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